
History


Our History topic this term is the Titanic. We will explore the events of the time as well as the lifestyle people lived in that era. Children will discover what life was life as a first/third class citizen, and how entertainment and leisure differed 100 years ago.


Our Art will be inspired by the Historic event, with children making portholes using paper Mache.








Computing


 


Children will be focusing on finding information using research tools online. 


They will have a particular focus on Wikipedia pages and how they can be used effectively.





Literacy


This half term we will be doing lots of writing around our History topic, Titanic. The children will write letters, diary entries, and monologues and take part in role play activities. 


We will also be doing some work around the wordless picture book, Flotsam, as well as the tale of Robinson Crusoe in guided reading.


Children will continue to read daily, and will be involved in class discussion, comprehensions, dissecting text and writing based upon reading. We encourage children to read for pleasure as regularly as they can at home and remind them they are responsible for changing their books in school.


We will continue with daily phonics and spellings where we will focus on key spelling rules and grammar conventions. It is important that children re applying these in their writing. Children will have weekly spelling tests in school on their list of 10 words.





Science 





In Science, children will be looking at sound and how we hear. Children will be learn about vibrations and how different sounds are made. They will also explore insulators of sound.





Other Information


17th April- Easter Church


20th May- Music Week


24th May- School’s Eurovision Song Contest





PE


PE will take place on Wednesday afternoons, where their focus will be on athletics.


Please make sure children’s kits including pumps are in school as the weather warms up we will be going outside.





Numeracy


There will continue to be a big focus on times tables this Summer term. At home, children have access to Timetables Rockstars and may also use games online such as Hit the Button. The more practice the better!





This term we will be looking at:


Recall of times tables and multiplication facts


Decimals and fractions, including place value


Fractions and division


Measures/ perimeter


Shape and area


Time


Lots of times tables recap will be great!








